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The Sixth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission has sent the following six names to the 
Governor for his consideration in filling the Pinellas County Court vacancy created by the 
retirement of the Honorable Myriam Irizarry.    

1. Christie Ellis
2. Joseph Flannery
3. Joseph Lawhorne
4. Kelly McKnight
5. Phillip Piazza
6. Brett Szematowicz

A list of the Sixth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission Members is available on the Florida 
Bar’s website. Questions should be directed to Brian J. Aungst, Jr., Chairman, Sixth Circuit 
Judicial Nominating Commission at (727) 444-1403 or bja@macfar.com. 


